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BURWOOD/PEGASUS COMMUNITY BOARD 
21 MARCH 2007 

 
A meeting of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board 

was held on Wednesday 21 March 2007 at 5.03 pm 
 
 

PRESENT: Glenda Burt (Chairperson), Carmen Hammond, Don Rowlands and 
Gail Sheriff. 

  
APOLOGIES: Leave of absence had been granted to Carole Evans. 

 
Apologies for absence were received and accepted from 
Caroline Kellaway and Tina Lomax. 

 
 
The Board reports that:  
 
PART B - REPORTS FOR INFORMATION 
 

1. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE  
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Board Principal Adviser’s Update. 
 
 
PART C - REPORT ON DELEGATED DECISIONS TAKEN BY THE BOARD 
 

2. CONFIRMATION OF REPORT 
 
 The Board resolved that the report of the ordinary meeting held on Wednesday 21 February 2007 be 

confirmed, subject to the following addition: 
 
 Item 10, Board Recommendation 3:  “That the kerb build-out is finished with paving.  The build-out has 

already been finished.” 
 
 
3. BOWHILL ROAD - MOTORCYCLE PARKING  
 
 The Area Engineer (Community) sought the Board’s approval for the installation of a motorcycle only 

parking restriction at all times outside Just Motorcycles at 165 Bowhill Road  
 
 The Board resolved not to approve the installation of the “motorcycle only at any time” park. 
 
 
4. WAITAKI STREET - PROPOSED “NO STOPPING” RESTRICTION 
 
 The Area Engineer (Community) sought the Board’s approval for the extension of broken yellow 

“no stopping” lines on east side of Waitaki Street  
 
 The Board resolved that this report be deferred, and that a further report be submitted to the Board 

following discussions with the New Zealand Fire Service. 
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5. ANZAC RESERVE AND AMELIA ROGERS RESERVE DEVELOPMENT PLANS 
 
 The Parks and Waterways Area Advocate sought the Board’s approval for the development plans of 

Anzac Reserve and Amelia Roger Reserve Extension following community consultation and adoption 
of the name Dixon Reserve for the land referred to as Amelia Rogers Reserve Extension. 

 
 The Board resolved to approve: 
 
 (a) The Anzac Reserve Development Plan. 
 
 (b) The Amelia Rogers Reserve Extension Development Plan. 
 
 (c) The name “Dixon Reserve” for the land referred to as Amelia Rogers Reserve Extension. 
 
 
The meeting concluded at 5.43 pm. 
 
 
CONSIDERED THIS 4TH DAY OF APRIL 2007 
 
 
 
 
 GLENDA BURT 
 CHAIRPERSON 


